
Oxspring Primary School governor vacancy 
 
Oxspring Primary School is a small, vibrant, inclusive and happy school with an enormous 
heart.  It is our mission, working in close partnership with families, to be a learning 
community with a culture of ambition and achievement.  
 
Last year was incredibly challenging for everyone Staff, volunteers, and parents all pulled 
together to ensure our school continued to minimize the impact of the pandemic on the 
children’s experiences in school. 
 
Despite the current situation we are looking forward with much optimism to this new year 
and feel excited about the opportunities which lie ahead, as we have a very dedicated and 
highly skilled team of teachers and teaching assistants, incredibly supportive parents, and 
wonderful pupils. 
 
To allow us to fulfil our ambitions and responsibilities for the coming year we need to recruit 
at least three more governors to broaden our skill base and experience. 
Governors are people who, in the opinion of the governing body, have the skills required to 
contribute to the effective governance and success of the school.  School Governors work 
with the Headteacher to set the future direction for the school and decide how the school 
spends its budget.  They are responsible for making sure the school provides good quality 
education and for raising pupils’ attainment; provide support and advice to the Headteacher 
and challenge the Headteacher to ensure that decisions taken are in the best interest of the 
school.  
 
We are inviting parents/carers, grandparents, and members of the local community to 
consider volunteering to become a co-opted governor. You may not feel suitably qualified or 
have sufficient knowledge, but please do not let this hold you back, however, it is essential 
that you have time to attend meetings and read background information when necessary. 
 
If you think this is something that might interest you, and to find out more about the role of 
the school governor, please contact the school directly and ask for one of the parent 
governors, or leave a message with the school office and we will get back to you.  
Becoming a governor is not only a practical and meaningful way of supporting your school it 
is also a fantastic opportunity to be part of a team who are inclusive, passionate and enjoy 
being involved in shaping the future direction of our school. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you.  
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